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April 1, 1980
Docket Nos. 50-528, 50-529 & 50-530

Arizona Public Service Company
P. 0. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85036

Attention: Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Vice President, Nuclear Projects

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Circular No. 80-05 is forwarded to you for information. No
written response is required. Should you have any questions related to
your understanding of the recommendations on this matter, please contact
this office.

Sincerely,

G &bk, fou

“R. H. Engelken

Director
Enclosures:
1. IE Circular No. 80-05
2. List of IE Circulars X

Recently Issued
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F. W. Hartley, APS
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